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As you might have noticed, when you are out on the course, the
installation of lights on the back 9 is progressing very quickly.
Hopefully, we will be playing under the lights before the end of 2024.

It is with mixed emotions that RHGC bids farewell to Stuart Hurstfield
after 10 years of serving RHGC. Stuart left the Kingdom at the end of
August. The RHGC Board made a decision to move away from having a
teaching professional on camp year-round to one that is here only
during the winter months. As RHGC members pay the base salary of
the teaching professional, the Board decided it was not a good use of
the budget to pay for a teaching professional during the summer
months when the number of people taking lessons is very low. Stuart
was asked to apply for the new teaching profession position, but he
declined. I’m happy to say the RHGC has hired a new teaching
professional, but until the contract is approved by Community
Services we cannot announce the name of the new teaching
professional.

See you on the course,

Bruce Waldner

@rhgcksa
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Ladies Golf
League
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We hope everyone has had a
wonderful summer! We will let
the temperatures cool off a bit
before organizing the Tuesday
Morning Ladies' League and Nine
& Dines again, but mark your
calendar with our October dates.

Please email
rhgcladiesdirector@gmail.com to
be added to our WhatsApp group,
where we coordinate the social
side of golf.

Peggy and Tamara

Contact us for more information

Ladies League Events

OCT 22

TMLL

OCT 23

NINE  &
DINE

Page 2

mailto:rhgcladiesdirector@gmail.com
mailto:rhgcladiesdirector@gmail.com


September 2024 | Volume 9, Issue 8

Page 3

Participate as a volunteer at the 10th Annual Oilman’s Tournament and
enrich your experience by engaging with a diverse array of Aramco
vendors. As a valued volunteer, you will have the opportunity to receive
Oilman's souvenirs.

For  more information:

Contact Edo Syafron

Positions available:
Registration assistant : Morning and Afternoon

 (4 Persons)

Course Marshal : Morning and Afternoon
                (12 persons)

October 11th, 2024
Volunteers Needed

Announcements

0559947110

Read More

mailto:edward.syafron@aramco.com
https://www.arabiangolf.net/node/829


RHGC
EVENT SCHEDULE

SEPT MONTHLY MEDALS

SAUDI NATIONAL DAY
TOURNAMENT

SAGA CEO CUP

14

23

24

SEPTEMEBR

SEPTEMBER

SEPTEMEBR

Registeration closes 10 Sept 2024, 6:00pm

JUNIORS GOLF NIGHT

27-28
SEPTEMBER

Registration closes 30 Sept 2024  *Click Here*

OCT MONTHLY MEDALS

4

5

OCTOBER

OCTOBER Registration Opens 15 Sept 2024

For more events click here

Registration closes 11 Sept, 2024 @ 4pm
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TUESDAY NIGHT LEAGUE
Registration closes 15 Sept 2024

TBD: Contact

mailto:rhgcjuniorgolf@gmail.com
https://www.arabiangolf.net/node/40
https://www.arabiangolf.net/node/102
mailto:RHGCTournaments@gmail.com


Registration for the 2024 Fall season
of Tuesday Night League (TNL) is now
open. Due to the pending course
closures associated with the AIT, the
season will start and end earlier this
year, with the first round scheduled
for September 24th and the final
round on November 12th. The format
for this season will be Fourball Better
Match Play. 
This is a great way to hone your
match-play skills, so grab a partner (or
2) and sign up today. Be sure to
register before the September 15th
deadline.

REGISTER HERE
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https://www.arabiangolf.net/node/102
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/10890458803975781958
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REGISTER HERE

Please contact the 2024 CEO Cup Tournament Director, Jeff Meisner
 (E-mail: Jeff Meisner) if you have any questions.

Read More
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https://rhgc-rollinghillsgolfclubregistration.golfgenius.com/pages/10484555883873336859
mailto:Jeff.Meisner@aramco.com?subject=2024%20CEO%20Cup
https://www.arabiangolf.net/node/829
mailto:rhgcjuniorgolf@gmail.com
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Monthly Medal 
Septemeber
Registration

closes Sept 10
Register now at
golfgenius.com 

RHGC

Monthly Medal 
October

Registration
opens Sept 15

Register now at
golfgenius.com 

RHGC

Page 7

Halloween
Night Golf
Oct 24th

Registration
opens Sept 24

Turkey
Shootout
Nov 9th

Registration
opens Oct 6

Questions Questions

For more events and information check out the calendar here.

https://www.golfgenius.com/ggid/pcgxcj/customerdirectory/3941609077838216865
https://www.golfgenius.com/ggid/pcgxcj/customerdirectory/3941609077838216865
https://www.golfgenius.com/ggid/pcgxcj/customerdirectory/3941609077838216865
https://www.golfgenius.com/ggid/pcgxcj/customerdirectory/3941609077838216865
https://www.golfgenius.com/ggid/pcgxcj/customerdirectory/3941609077838216865
https://www.golfgenius.com/ggid/pcgxcj/customerdirectory/3941609077838216865
mailto:RHGCSocialDirector@gmail.com
mailto:RHGCSocialDirector@gmail.com
https://www.arabiangolf.net/node/40


Page 6

September 2024 | Volume 9, Issue 8

Page 8

The number of unrepaired or poorly repaired pitch marks on
our greens has become an issue. Please help maintain the
condition of our course for all our members and prevent
perfect putts from being knocked off line because of an
unrepaired or poorly repaired pitch mark by repairing them
correctly.

Golf Etiquette


